
Welcome 
January 22, 2023 

 

“Brethren, I count not myself to have apprehended: but this one thing 

I do, forgetting those things which are before, I press toward the mark 

for the prize of the high calling of God in Christ Jesus.” 

 Philippians 3:13, 14 

 

Prayer Meeting  8:45 a.m. 

Discipleship Class 9:15 a.m. 

   Superintendent:  Kyle Stoltzfus 

   Auditorium Teacher 

   Today’s Lesson: “Healthy Attitudes in the Brotherhood” 

                                 I Corinthians 12:1-11; Ephesians 4:1-8 

     Focus: To appreciate the spiritual gifts that God has given His  

                church and to work together in harmony for the cause 

                of Christ. 

  Next Week’s Lesson: “Interdependence in the Brotherhood” 

                                        I Corinthians 12:12-27 

 

Worship Service  10:00 a.m. 

   Song Leader:  Nick Webb 

   Welcome & Announcements 

   Offering 

   Prayer & Praise, led by Lloyd Kauffman 

   Message:  Pastor JR Weaver 

   Congregational Song 

   Benediction 

 

Offerings Last Week: 

   General                  $4,887.00 

   CAM                       3,003.00 

   Local Missions            96.62 

   Alms                          261.00 

 

Message Next Sunday:  Guest Speaker 

 

Announcements 
 

This Week At Palm Grove: 

 

Wednesday – We will be meeting in our small group. 

 

Pastor JR and Mary Ann plan to leave tomorrow for an extended trip 

north. They are looking forward to meeting their newest granddaughter, 

Gracelyn Isabella, and then on to Ministers’’ Enrichment in Elnora, IN. 

 

The Board of Hearts Alive! is hosting a fundraiser banquet for 
the marriage ministry of Don and Bonnie Showalter. January 
30th, 6 PM, at the Carlisle Inn, Sarasota. Today is the last day 
for reservations. Call or be in touch with Jane Troyer  
(941-724-0314). 
 
A work week is planned for February 20-24 in Dawson Springs, KY. 

This is rebuilding in the area where the tornados went through in 2021.  

There are five houses under construction in various stages.  There is 

room for 8-10 more people to come.  Lodging is provided.  If you are 

interested in going, please call Jerry Stoltzfus at 864-379-4166. 

 

Local people, please take time to go to the church to get your mail.  

Some of your boxes are quite full.  Thank you. 

 

Looking Ahead: 

   January 31 – Ladies sewing will meet 

   February 4 - Quilt Rack set up at 9:00 a.m. 

   February 6-11 – Annual Quilt Sale 

   February 17 – Palm Grove School chicken barbecue. ***Tickets are 

available from students and teachers. 

 

Palm Grove School: 

   Wednesday – Chapel at 8:30 with David R. Miller 

   Thursday – JV Boys basketball – 4:00; V Girls Basketball at 5:30; 

                        V Boys Basketball at 7:00 


